09-28-2020

Hello Paul Grenier and the City of Berlin,

This is George McDonough from Berlin, NH Verizon Wireless Zone. This year we are raising

money for a Pumpkin Carving contest,

we are hosting this event so we can bring to some normalcy and joy to our community during

this time of uncertainty. We understand not everyone

is able to afford these types of extra activities after the year we've all endured, so we just want

to ensure everyone has the opportunity to have some

good ole fashioned Fall Fun, | think we could all benefit from something as simple and

enjoyable as a friendly carving contest! With that being said we

are looking for several businesses to donate pumpkins or monetary donations for the supplies

for the contest. Any little bit helps and we appreciate you
taking the time to read this email and for taking the time to consider helping support our event,

If you would rather donate some materials needed opposed to a monetary donation here s

what is needed...
-Bales of Hay - Pumpkins

Yours truly
George McDonough
Verizon Wireless-Zone

603-752-3663




